
  corrupt 1311 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  corrupt 1311 # diaphtheiro {dee-af-thi'-ro}; from 1225 and
5351; to rot thoroughly, i.e. (by implication) to ruin
(passively, decay utterly, figuratively, pervert): -- {corrupt},
destroy, perish.[ql

  corrupt 2704 # katphtheiro {kat-af-thi'-ro}; from 2596 and
5351; to spoil entirely, i.e. (literally) to destroy; or
(figuratively) to deprave; -- {corrupt}, utterly perish.[ql

  corrupt 5351 # phtheiro {fthi'-ro}; probably strengthened from
phthio (to pine or waste); properly, to shrivel or wither, i.e.
to spoil (by any process) or (generally) to ruin (especially
figuratively, by moral influences, to deprave): -- {corrupt}
(self), defile, destroy.[ql

  corruptible 5349 # phthartos {fthar-tos'}; from 5351; decayed,
i.e. (by implication) perishable: -- {corruptible}.[ql

  corruption 5356 # phthora {fthor-ah'}; from 5351; decay, i.e.
ruin (spontaneous or inflicted, literally or figuratively): --
{corruption}, destroy, perish.[ql

  defile 5351 # phtheiro {fthi'-ro}; probably strengthened from
phthio (to pine or waste); properly, to shrivel or wither, i.e.
to spoil (by any process) or (generally) to ruin (especially
figuratively, by moral influences, to deprave): -- corrupt
(self), {defile}, destroy.[ql

  destroy 1311 # diaphtheiro {dee-af-thi'-ro}; from 1225 and
5351; to rot thoroughly, i.e. (by implication) to ruin
(passively, decay utterly, figuratively, pervert): -- corrupt,
{destroy}, perish.[ql

  destroy 5351 # phtheiro {fthi'-ro}; probably strengthened from
phthio (to pine or waste); properly, to shrivel or wither, i.e.
to spoil (by any process) or (generally) to ruin (especially
figuratively, by moral influences, to deprave): -- corrupt
(self), defile, {destroy}.[ql

  destroy 5356 # phthora {fthor-ah'}; from 5351; decay, i.e.
ruin (spontaneous or inflicted, literally or figuratively): --
corruption, {destroy}, perish.[ql

  fruit 5352 # phthinoporinos {fthin-op-o-ree-nos'}; from
derivative of phthino (to wane; akin to the base of 5351) and
3703 (meaning late autumn); autumnal (as stripped of leaves): --
whose {fruit} withereth.[ql

  immortal 0862 # aphthartos {af'-thar-tos}; from 1 (as a
negative particle) and a derivative of 5351; undecaying (in
essence or continuance): -- not (in-, un-)corruptible,
{immortal}.[ql

  in- 0862 # aphthartos {af'-thar-tos}; from 1 (as a negative
particle) and a derivative of 5351; undecaying (in essence or
continuance): -- not ({in-}, un-)corruptible, immortal.[ql

  not 0862 # aphthartos {af'-thar-tos}; from 1 (as a negative
particle) and a derivative of 5351; undecaying (in essence or
continuance): -- {not} (in-, un-)corruptible, immortal.[ql

  perish 1311 # diaphtheiro {dee-af-thi'-ro}; from 1225 and 5351;
 to rot thoroughly, i.e. (by implication) to ruin (passively,
decay utterly, figuratively, pervert): -- corrupt, destroy,
{perish}.[ql

  perish 2704 # katphtheiro {kat-af-thi'-ro}; from 2596 and 5351;
 to spoil entirely, i.e. (literally) to destroy; or
(figuratively) to deprave; -- corrupt, utterly {perish}.[ql

  perish 5356 # phthora {fthor-ah'}; from 5351; decay, i.e. ruin
(spontaneous or inflicted, literally or figuratively): --
corruption, destroy, {perish}.[ql

  self 5351 # phtheiro {fthi'-ro}; probably strengthened from
phthio (to pine or waste); properly, to shrivel or wither, i.e.
to spoil (by any process) or (generally) to ruin (especially
figuratively, by moral influences, to deprave): -- corrupt
({self}), defile, destroy.[ql

  un-)corruptible 0862 # aphthartos {af'-thar-tos}; from 1 (as a
negative particle) and a derivative of 5351; undecaying (in
essence or continuance): -- not (in-, {un-)corruptible},
immortal.[ql

  utterly 2704 # katphtheiro {kat-af-thi'-ro}; from 2596 and
5351; to spoil entirely, i.e. (literally) to destroy; or
(figuratively) to deprave; -- corrupt, {utterly} perish.[ql

  whose 5352 # phthinoporinos {fthin-op-o-ree-nos'}; from
derivative of phthino (to wane; akin to the base of 5351) and
3703 (meaning late autumn); autumnal (as stripped of leaves): --
{whose} fruit withereth.[ql

  withereth 5352 # phthinoporinos {fthin-op-o-ree-nos'}; from
derivative of phthino (to wane; akin to the base of 5351) and
3703 (meaning late autumn); autumnal (as stripped of leaves): --
whose fruit {withereth}.[ql
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